
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Iraq is open to all for its interests, sovereignty
preservation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the Ambassador of the Arab

Republic of Egypt, His Excellency Mr. Waleed Ismaeel on 20/12/2022. The two sides discussed

issues of joint interest, as well as Iraq-Egypt relations. His Eminence listened to the

position of His Excellency’s country to support Iraq and its government and to seek the

expansion of relations at all levels.

His Eminence affirmed the importance of Egypt for Iraq due to its regional and international

position, indicating that Iraq is open to all, provides investment opportunities in all fields,

and  is  working  with  all  based  on  the  national  interests  and  the  preservation  of  its

sovereignty.


